September 8, 2015

Scott Jardine
4515 Taylor Circle
Duluth, MN, 55811

Dear Ms. Cherry:

| respectively request the dismissal of my application for equipment authorization and to please refund the
application fee. | understand a certain portion of that fee was used to obtain the FCC ID and will not be refunded.

For reference:

Form 731 confirmation number: EA230508
Correspondence reference number: 46897
FCC ID: 2AFBO3677

Sincerely,

D Peds.

Scott Jardine
Project Manager
Engineering
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